Chief Executive Officer Tauranga City Council 91 Willow Street Tauranga by email: marty.grenfell@tauranga.govt.nz

12th June 2020

Dear Marty

On the 2nd June 2020 you received a letter in accordance with cl 18, Schedule 7 of the LGA 2002 (and section 5.5 TCC standing orders) that was signed by a majority of elected members of the Tauranga City Council requisitioning a meeting to be held on Thursday 25th June 2020 in TCC Chambers for the purpose of removing the Deputy Mayor of TCC.

That letter also notified the intention to elect a new Deputy Mayor at that meeting in accordance with cl 25, Schedule 7, LGA 2002 (and section 5.6, TCC standing orders).

As a signatory to that letter I wish to formally advise you of the withdrawal of my support for those two actions proposed.

It is not my intention to withdraw support for the three additional items of business outlined in the letter of 2nd June 2020, unless a process is agreed to which might address these three issues prior to 25th June 2020.

If you require any clarification on this action please do not hesitate to contact me.

12/6/20

Regards

Cr Kelvin Clout

Date signed: